June 15, 1976

Reverend Edward G. Paquette St. Augustine Rectory Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Dear Father Paquette:

This is to notify you officially that you are appointed Associate Pastor of Christ the King Parish, Burlington, Vermont, effective June 23, 1976, at which time your present duties as Associate Pastor of St. Augustine Parish, Montpelier, Vermont will be terminated.

You are free to speak of this assignment upon receipt of this letter.

Would you kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter and acceptance of this assignment in writing.

At this time, I would like to thank you for your service to the Diocese at St. Augustine Parish, and pray that you will have a fruitful and happy ministry in this new assignment.

Fraternally yours in Christ,

Reverend John R. McSweeney Chancellor & Episcopal Vicar for Chancery Affairs

